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Kia ora whānau 

Netball Season Wrap-Up: Congratulations to all our FSMN teams for an outstanding season. Our A Grade team, NSS 
Rangimaire clinched the championship, showcasing incredible skill and teamwork. Not to be outdone, our Year 5/6 
team ,NSS Manaia finished a commendable second in their grade. Our Year 3/4 team NSS Rimu were 1st in Grade A and 
NSS Totata 3rd in their grade. Fantastic effort from all our players and coaches. Prize Giving will take place Saturday 14th 
September at North Street School Hall.  Thank you to all parents and staff who coached and managed these teams, we 
appreciate you all.   

Basketball Success: Our Year 5/6 Basketball teams are on a winning streak. Every team emerged victorious in their 
matches last week, demonstrating excellent play and sportsmanship. Keep up the great work, everyone, and 
remember the team lists and draw is on Skool Loop. 

Aims Games Countdown: The AIMS Games are just two weeks 
away. Both our Netball and Basketball teams are in full training 
mode, preparing for the exciting competition ahead. Best of luck to 
all our athletes as they strive for success. 

Daffodil Day 2024: We were excited to support Daffodil Day today, 
our tamariki looked fantastic in yellow and certainly made it known 
that they support the Cancer Society! We had Jose join us from the 
Manawatu Cancer Society, she bravely shared her story with us and 
why Daffodil Day is important to her. Thank you Jose for joining us. 
Reuben, Salumalo and Neala stood out to Jose as being 
outstanding and were awarded with spot prizes. 

We held fantastic fundraising events: 

 Bake Sale: Delicious homemade treats were available for 
purchase. The students had great delight in 
satisfying their sweet tooth. 

 Sausage Sizzle: Tasty sausages were cooked today to support a 
great cause. 

 Dressup: Our school was a sea of YELLOW!  

Thank you to everyone for contributing to these events 
and helping make a difference. Together we have 
raised over $1650 for the Cancer Society. Out-standing 
effort North Street School! 

Ka kite ano 
Paora Pomare – Deputy Principal 

Bank Account Details for Payments Our bank 
account details for online payments is NSS BOT 03-
0626-0643630-000. Current Fees: Basketball $80 – 
Intermediate Netball $90 - FSMN $30 – Hockey $10 
AIMS Games $200 – Intermediate and Senior Camp 
$200 – Please see the office if you have any 
questions or would like to discuss payments.  

  



 

Jump Jam 2024 - On the weekend, two 
teams from our school competed in the 
Jump Jam competition in Palmerston North. 
Both teams have been working incredibly 
hard over the last couple of terms 
practising their routines. They all brought a 
whole lot of passion and energy on stage, 
with our Jumping Jammers team taking 
home the trophy for 3rd place!  
Ka pai tō mahi to all who competed. Thank 
you to Mrs Archibald and Miss Jordan for 
their expertise coaching these teams. 
 

     What’s on Week 7 – 2nd – 6th September 
 

Monday 
Epic Music  
Footsteps Commences 
 

Tuesday 
Footsteps 
Mentoring Matua Jon 

Wednesday 
Pasifica Mentoring  with Sio 
Epic Music Lessons 
Footsteps 

Thursday 
Music with Tommy 
Footsteps 
Mentoring Matua Jon 

Friday 
Footsteps 

 


